From:Emma Burle

Sent:5 Sep 2018 16:48:12 +0100
To:Emma Burle

Subject:FW: 13/00349/LAPRE

From: Little London Boutique ||| G

Sent: 05 September 2018 16:02
To: Licensing
Subject: 13/00349/LAPRE

Dears Sirs

[ am writing on behalf of Little London Boutique 40 Little London and also the tenants from the flat above
Mr and Mrs R Parker

We would like to tender our support for granting an alcohol licence to East Walls Hotel. We are all of the
view as both residents and from a business point of view that the new hotel is going to be a very welcome
asset to Chichester both from the business it will bring to stay in the city centre and also for us to be able to
pop and have a quiet drink in attractive setting. We are all of the view that the type of residents that will stay
will not be the disorderly types.It is very important that Chichester council offers best support to new
ventures attracting clients with high disposable income to boost a flagging market here

Yours sincerely
Susan Mowbray ,Sally Nye, Richard Parker and Louise Parker

Sent from my iPad

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



